
 

 

 

January 30, 2022  

 
Public Notice – Maari Ma Health and Wellbeing Building  
 
Construction work has started on the Maari Ma Health and Wellbeing centre project at 

Wilcannia. 

Residents are advised that because of the work there will be disruptions in Bonney Street. 

Please obey all road signs including road closure notices.  

Once complete the Centre will focus not only on health issues, but it will also be a place 

where community can come and sit and reflect in peaceful surroundings. 
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GENERAL MANAGER 


